
 

        

Charles River Rotary Club 
PO Box 373, Natick, MA 01760 

      Serving Framingham, Natick, & Wellesley 

March 6, 2023 

Paul Joseph, Select Board Chair 
Town of Natick 

13 East Central St. 

Natick, MA 01760 

RE: Request to hang Main Street banner for Scoopapalooza  

Dear Paul, 

The Charles River Rotary Club (CRR) requests The Town of Natick Select Board’s permission to 
hang our Scoopapalooza banner across Main St. starting on Tuesday June 20 through Monday June 
26 2023, 1 week prior to our event on Saturday June 24, 2023.  

The Scoopapalooza banner is an essential part of our fund raising and offers local businesses a 
sponsorship ad on the banner. The proceeds from Scoopapalooza will be used to support Keefe Tech 
high school student scholarships, Rotary RYLA scholarships, Natick Service Council, Veterans 
programs, many service projects and local non-profit organizations. 

We will work with Joan McNamara and provide a certificate of liability insurance naming The Town 
of Natick as an additional insured as well as sign and return any indemnification that is required. 

Thank you for your continued cooperation in helping us plan our Scoopapalooza event. Should you 
have any further questions regarding our proposed event, please do not hesitate to directly contact 
me at: (508)380-0808 or hanksz@mac.com. 

Very truly yours, 

 

Hank Szretter 

Charles River Rotary 

2023 Charles River Scoopapalooza Chair 


